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RE: HB 2137 

Dear Oregon Senate and House Members: 

 

 

As a resident of Salem, Oregon, since 1979 and a co-owner of a farm in Hubbard, 

Oregon, I am opposed to HB 2137. 

 

We do not need a third bridge. Nor do we need a new Willamette River Bridge Task 

Force. 

 

First, a new bridge means encouraging more cars and thus air pollution.  Second, 

another bridge means more takeover of farm land.  And third, this is just more 

bureaucracy spending more money to study something already examined and 

something already with an established governmental process to determine 

transportation needs of cities and regions. 

 

Please oppose this unnecessary bureaucratic entanglement. 

 

Thank you 

 


